
MSC.5014.0001.0103

Ref: P15/1503.02; Direct Dial Charlotte McGillivray on (03) 5950 1971

10 August 2021

MORNINGTON
PENINSULA

Shire

G R Borghesi

Dear Sir/Madam

SECONDARY CONSENT APPLICATION P15/1503.02
10-12 VIEW POINT ROAD MCCRAE

I refer to your email dated 10 August 2021 and confirm that the above
planning application has been withdrawn at your request.

A refund of $ will be issued to you shortly.

Should you wish to lodge another planning application the balance of the fee
 will be applied as a credit, and it will be assessed on the basis of the

applicable planning provisions at the time.

If you have any queries regarding this matter I will be pleased to assist.

Yours faithfully

CHARLOTTE MCGILLIVRAY
SENIOR PLANNER

Contact the Mornington Peninsula Shire
©  1300 850 600
O mornpen.vic.gov.au
O customerservice@mornpen.vic.gov.au

By post: Private Bag 1000,
90 Besgrove Street, Rosebud VIC 3939
ABN: 53 159 890 143
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